
Deborah Avalone-King
Brooks
LD 2214
Dear Legislators, As a retired State retiree my husband and I are struggling to get by 
on our pensions. We never expected our medical costs to be so high at this age and 
it’s a huge burden. This new less restrictive limit is crucial for us.
By rolling back the MSP that was previously passed, the Governor is harming manu 
of us.
Please override  the Governor's proposal under Part NN of the Supplemental Budget 
and require the State to implement the new income eligibility levels which per recent 
law were to start March 1, 2024.
Thank you.
Deb Avalone-King
Brooks, ME 04921


